
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Contact Information 
 

Elders: 
 

Spencer Clouse, Chairman    402-314-0369 
spencerclouse@hotmail.com 
 

Bill Boswell       402-363-9337 
wilgrebos@gmail.com 
 

Denton Buller, Vice Chairman    402-366-4811 
autocraft27@gmail.com 
 

Blake Burgess, Treasurer     402-710-2874 
blake@burgessacegroup.com 
 

Glenn Hess       402-366-9474 
hess_glenn@yahoo.com 
 

Kevin Uhler, Secretary     402-363-9828 
kuhler@neb.rr.com 
 

*Please contact one of the elders if you have a church need that arises 
 

Kids: Linda Buller      402-366-4820  
autocraft27@gmail.com 
 

Kitchen: LeAnn Petersen     402-366-7753 
leannpetersen@gmail.com 
 

Bulletin: Michelle Clouse     402-641-2268 
michelleleaclouse@hotmail.com 
*announcements need to be submitted prior to noon on Thursday of each week 
 

 
 
 

 
PO Box 92, 701 Platte Avenue York, NE 68467 

Phone: 402 362-7740 
Email: info@yorkefree.com 

website: www.yorkefree.com 
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Welcome to York Evangelical Free Church 
 

January 28, 2018 10:00 a.m. 
 
 
Welcome & Worship 
 
 
Worship through Singing 
  
 
Kid’s Story 
 
 
Announcements 
 
 
Worship through Giving 
  
 
Worship through Preaching 
 Sermon by Pastor Rob Pearson 
 “Making Every Effort” 
 2 Peter 1: 1-11 
  
 
Closing 
 
 
Nursery 
Our Nursery is located off the right side of the conference room, which is through the west 
door of the sanctuary.  
 

Sunday School 
Adults – 9:05 am 
Bible Study lead by Col Petersen takes place in the conference room 
Current Study is Defending Your Faith, a video study in Apologetics by R.C. Sproul. 
Information helping to prepare us in being Christ’s witness in our world. 
 
Kids – 9 am 
Pre-K through 5th grade meet downstairs 
6th – 8th grade meet upstairs 
 

Fellowship 
Feel free to join us in the foyer each Sunday morning at 9:30 am for a time of fellowship 
and snacks 

Prayer & Praises 
 

 

Health Concerns 
 

▪ Paul Penke, Steve and Barb Buller’s son-in-law 
▪ Ray Makovicka 
▪ Stan & Karen Michel’s granddaughter Ashley 
▪ Casey Burgess’s Dad, Mark Jost 
 

Healthy Pregnancies 
 

▪ Leah Pohlmeier 
▪ Tiffani Wymer 

 
 

Announcements 
 
 

▪ At the last Elder meeting, the Elders discussed the options 
presented by Noah Palmer, the EFCA District President, and several 
other ministry possibilities for our church.  The options the Elders are 
looking at, at this time, include: receiving help directly from Noah and 
the District; applying for assistance with IPM ministries; working with 
Mike Brill in a liaison role; or employing Rob Pearson as an interim 
pastor.  On Thursday, January 18th, the Elders had the opportunity to 
visit with Rob Pearson about a possible interim pastor position. The 
Elders are continuing to process the information we have, and are 
prayfully discerning which option or combination of such would be 
the best for York E-Free and our desire in moving forward. 
 

▪ If you are interested in being a part of a Crown Financial Study, 
please talk to Kevin Uhler as they are looking to start a class in 
January. 

 
▪ 2017 Financial Report - Income: $64,587.75 Expenses: $63,499.26  
 

 

Upcoming Events and Important Dates 
 
February 19th   Elder Team Meeting 7pm 
 
 

Birthdays and Anniversaries 
 
February 7th Carson Buller 
February 9th Paige Reynolds 

 


